
Hello, Dames.
I hope this finds you all in good health and
spirits. On the bright side, only 54 days until
spring.
Membership is coming along; 3 Locales are at
100% (1536 @ 109.5%) and the others are
coming along. Good work!
Let’s get all of those
renewals in and recruit
more.
Spring Cheminot is on
March 16, please note on
Official Call the starting
time. It has been moved to
later in the day to
accommodate the Grand Chef’s Homecoming
that same evening. I’m sure paperwork for that
will be included with this edition.
I hope to see many of you there. Until then, stay
safe and healthy.
Yours in service.
Lori Coe
Grande La Presidente
Grande du Michigan


